Brittany Henry

From: Megan McMahan <megan@artfestival.com>
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 10:15 AM

To: Brittany Henry; Genia

Cc: Jodi Tanner

Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] FW: 33rd Annual Las Olas Art Fair

See below for county approval. Thanks.

Thanks,

Megan McMahan
Operations Manager for ArtFestival.com
Cell: (609) 330-6504

From: Reopening <reopening@broward.org>

Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 at 2:55 PM

To: 'Megan McMahan' <megan@artfestival.com>

Cc: 'Barbara Smith' <BaSmith@fortlauderdale.gov>, "Vialpando, Lenny" <LVIALPANDO@broward.org>,
"Sesodia, Josie" <JSESODIA@broward.org>, "Cruz, Hipolito" <HCRUZ@broward.org>

Subject: RE: 33rd Annual Las Olas Art Fair

Per our conversations, your event is approved. We are still working on the maximum amount of attendees at one time,
but you have been cleared by the County Administrator to move forward with your plans.

Let me know if you have any questions.

From: Megan McMahan <megan@artfestival.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 2:26 PM

To: Reopening <reopening@broward.org>; Cassini, C. Marty <MCASSINI@broward.org>
Subject: 33rd Annual Las Olas Art Fair

External Email Wa rning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email system.
Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the
name) as legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails to
ETSSecurity@broward.org.

The 33rd Annual Las Olas Art Fair Proposal
October 17th & October 18th, 2020
January 2nd & January 3rd, 2021

March 6th & March 7th, 2021

Good Afternoon Mr. Cassini,
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| have attached the updated proposal for your review. Please note that concerns can be discussed as we will make any
event changes to meet guidelines. Please confirm received and any further information needed at this time. Thank you
for consideration.

Thanks,

Megan McMahan
Operations Manager for ArtFestival.com
Cell: (609) 330-6504

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public
records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message
to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public
disclosure.
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